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St. Mary’s Parish School Newsletter  
                  Week of April 17, 2022   

      Where Respect, 

              Resourcefulness,

          Responsibility is Lived  

 

On behalf of Father Joe and all of 

the teachers/staff at St. Mary’s 

Parish School we want to wish 

you and your family a very 

blessed Easter! Do know we keep 

each of our families in our hearts 

and prayers daily! Many 

Blessings……  

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, April 18:  In celebration of Easter there is NO school today, but  

    there will be childcare! 

Tuesday, April 19:  Development Committee at the school at 5:00 p.m. 

Thursday, April 21: we invite ALL families to come 

and join each other as an opportunity to connect 

with each other in person! This has not been 

possible for the past two years. Come and see your 

child’s teacher for this year and next!  Starts at 5:30 

p.m.   

Friday, April 22:  Uniforms are required. 

    Mass at 9:00 a.m. with Father Loucks. Grade 5 are the  

    prayer leaders. 
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Monday,  April 18 NO school lunch 
Tuesday,  April 19 Quesadillas with ham and/or cheese; corn 
Wednesday,  April 20 Cheesy Sloppy Joe Pasta Casserole 
Thursday, April 21 Taquitos + rice 

Friday,   April 22 Tater Tots Casserole with ham 

 

HUGE thank you to the following parents who provided the teachers/staff with such a 
wonderful and delicious lunch during parent/teacher conferences! 

Katie Herrenbruck  

Erin Fitt 

Jill Niehenke  

Jonathan Billing 

Amanda Linksey 

Krista Shisler 

Sarah Ristine 

Ellie Helbling  

Becky Couch 

Joy Newlan

 

Holy Thursday Seder Meal/assistance: 

And a HUGE thank you for ALL the families who gave foods for the Seder Meal on Holy 

Thursday. I apologize I don’t have a final list of who you all were. However, we are so 

grateful to you for your donations.  

And a huge thank you to those who came to help set up the meal and work in the 

classrooms: Cherish Viger, Cherie James, Dawn Overstreet, Dianna Spellman, Joy 

Newlan, Stacy Thornycroft. If I missed anyone please let me know---we were so blessed 

to have such wonderful help! 

Please keep in your prayers: 

❖ Please keep Mrs. Louise Oliveira’s mother in your prayers. Her mother has had a 

stroke. She is recovering at a rehabilitation center, which is good news. She lives 

in California. Mrs. Oliveria will be returning to school on Tuesday. 

❖ Please continue to keep Samson Bright in prayer too. As of a few days ago the 

scan results showed there is no more bile leak (thank God!) and the constricted 

bile duct did allow a small amount of dye through which means it is still working! 

He is recovering! 

 

IGNITING faith, knowledge, creativity and service 


